
 
 

  
Board of Directors 

President: Steve Mindt   
Lot #55 

Vice Pres/Activities: Phil Stricker   
Lot #42 

Treasurer: Lisa Lashbrook 
Lot #138 

Secretary/Web: Dan Fleming 
Lot #83 

 ACC Chair: Brad Owens 
 Lot #298 

POA Meeting 
  2nd Tuesday 10:00am AC 

 (Owners encouraged to Attend) 
Architectural Comm. 

  Meeting 
  1st & 3rd Tuesday 3:00pm  

CH Meeting Room 
Activity Committee 
 Chair- Connie Cox 

 Lot #113 
Vice Chair-Fran Owens  

 Lot #298 
Secretary- Cindy Mindt 

 Lot #55 
Treasurer-  

Position open 
Activity Committee Meeting 

Meets 1st Tuesday 11:00am CH 
(Owners & Renters encouraged 

to Attend) 
Quad Leaders 

QUAD 1- Lots 1-70 
Susan Fisher/Lot #49 

Pam Primasing/Lot #61 
 QUAD 2- Lots 72-170 

Mary White/Lot #80 
Carolyn Milligan/Lot #160 
QUAD 3- Lots 171-266 
Larry Talbot/Lot #203  

Diane Andrews/Lot #266 
QUAD 4A- Lots 267-333 
Val Thompson/Lot #285 
Rita Bergstrom/Lot #274 
QUAD 4B- Lots 334-398 

 Marge Matthews/Lot #357 
Jerianne Ekins/Lot #337 

 Interim Facilities Manager 
 Guy Reynolds/Lot #128 

Office Manager 
Dori Reynolds/Lot #128 

Newsletter Coordinator 
Marie Evenson/Lot #206 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Message from the Activity Committee 
Happy New Year, everyone! I hope you all enjoyed a spectacular Christmas season bursting with 

joy, laughter, and precious moments with friends and family. As we leap into 2025, there's an 
electric vibe in the air that promises thrilling activities ahead!  

The holiday season might be magical, but our resort has its own undeniable charm that pulls 
people in like a magnet—let's call it the “Magical HRVR Magnet!” Have you ever wondered how 

so many people discovered our incredible resort? It often comes down to this: they know 
someone who already lives here and raved about it, they visited and fell head over heels, they 

rented and just had to come back for more, or they jumped straight into buying a lot because the 
allure was too strong to resist!  This “Magical HRVR Magnet” is powered by the excitement of 

new friendships, fresh interests, and a whirlwind of activities that truly make Havasu RV Resort a 
standout destination!  The Activity Committee is buzzing with enthusiasm as we kick off the new 
year, rolling out some fantastic events this month. Get ready for an incredible journey of fun and 

festivities—hold onto your hats because January is going to be a blast!  
 

I want to thank all the volunteers that made December a month to remember. From the amazing 
decorations that created such a festive atmosphere around the resort! To the thrilling Crazy Gift 
Exchange hosted by Doug Wylie - it was a blast! The Golf Cart Parade and Ugly Sweater Contest 
brought lots of laughter to everyone involved and spectators alike.  A big thank you to Lisa and 

Mark Larson and our amazing Resort Band, RzR’s Edge!  Finally, I want to give a big shout out to 
the amazing volunteers who stepped up to organize and cook the fantastic Christmas 

dinner!  Without their hard work and dedication, this wonderful event wouldn’t have been 
possible. Thank you all for making it such a memorable celebration! 

 
Let’s keep the momentum going and make this year one for the books! 

 
Connie Cox 

Activity Chairperson 
 

Message from the POA BOD President 
 

I hope everyone had a safe and happy holiday season. 
A reminder that Board Election ballots are due in the office no later than January 31, 2025, at 

4:00 p.m.  The Annual Property Owners Meeting is scheduled for February 11, 2025, at 10:00 a.m. 
in the Activity Center. If you wish to have something considered to be added to the agenda, 

please let me know.  I look forward to seeing everyone there. 
 

The January Activity Calendar is filled with events and activities, make sure you check it out. 
Just a reminder that Property Owners are responsible and required to maintain their streetlights 
In a good working condition from dusk to dawn.  This is a requirement by the Fire Department 

and is a requirement stated in our Governing Documents.  Please check to verify that your light is 
working properly. 

 
Steve Mindt 

POA Board President 

Upcoming 
Events 
January 

 
January 2nd 

Thursday 
Christmas  

Un-Decorating 
 

January 3rd 
Friday 

Trivia Night 
 

January 10th   
Friday 

Movie Night 
 

January 12th 
Sunday 

Live Music &  
Dancing with 

Steve Watman 
 

January 15th 
Wednesday  

Couples Golf 
 

January 16th    
Thursday 

RZR’s Edge 
Theme Night 
“Mismatch 

Night” 
 

January 17th 
Friday 
Quad 2 

HAMasu RV 
Resort Pig Gig 

 
January 25th 

Saturday 
50’s-60’s  
Sock Hop 

 
January 31st     

Friday 
OHV Poker Run 
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Recap of Christmas Gift Exchange and Social 
 

      
What a festive and fun event with lots of laughs and shenanigans. A great big thank you to Doug 
Wylie for being such a great host and putting this event on every season, he really knows how to 

host an event with such flare. 
 

Recap Christmas Golf Cart Parade and Ugly Christmas Sweater Contest 
 

       
     Golf Cart Winner              Grinch Razor Winner        Parade Hosts           Ugly Christmas Sweater                                                               
  Hallmark Christmas                Lori Hecksel              Lisa & Mark Larson           winners: Rick Hook, 
Scott & Deb Biesheuvel                                                  with winners.             Steve Mindt & Ken Miller 

        
We want to thank Mark & Lisa Larson for hosting the Christmas Golf Cart Parade this season, the 
number of carts taking part was record breaking and the decorations top notch.  The HRVR Tribe 

is filled with so many different and unique personalities as you can see by the carts and 
costumes, bravo!!   Also, thank you to RzR’s Edge for hosting the Ugly Christmas Sweater 

Contest and playing their great music for all of us to enjoy. Two great events, with so many fun 
and creative people celebrating the Christmas Season. 

 



 
 

Recap of Christmas Dinner 
 

 

                   
 

          
                                              

                      . 
 

          
 

A very Merry Christmas Feast was had by all who attended.  Lots of good food and so many merry 
people to spread the joy of Christmas to all.  A very big thank you goes out to the hosts, Diane 

Andrews, Deb Biesheuvel, Ken & Judy Miller and Doug Wylie along with the elves who 
volunteered to put this event together.  Havasu RV Resort is a wonderful place to be at 

“The Most Wonderful Time of Year”.  
 

Website: www.havasurvresort.com 
 

http://www.havasurvresort.com/

